
 

COMMUNITY OUTREACH PROGRAM 

SAVE THE DATE!  

“TOGETHER WE GIVE” EVENT 

benefitting  

FREE THE GIRLS 

A very special event to benefit survivors of human trafficking in 

Mozambique, El Salvador, and Costa Rica 

 
 

PLEASE SAVE YOUR CLEAN, GENTLY USED, and/or NEW BRAS TO 

DONATE ON 

WEDNESDAY, MAY 12, 2021 from 2:00 – 5:00 

Curbside Drop-off 
at 

ALAMO WOMEN’S CLUB 

1401 Danville Blvd. Alamo 

Your generous donation WILL make a difference.  

You will empower these women to build businesses reselling bras! 
We have a source to buy NEW bras at an incredible discount to donate to this worthy cause. If 

you would like to donate $ now, make your check out to AWC with Save the Girls in the Memo line.  

Mail to: AWC – P.O. Box 151, Alamo, CA 94507 

 
For information on this worthwhile organization, please visit: www.freethegirls.org 

 
Questions: 

Jerilyn Strong: Jeristrong@gmail.com  Beth Chiorini: BethnJohn@gmail.com  or Vicki Koc:  bjkoc1@comcast.net 
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